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We hope you’ve all had a great summer so far! Check out our September 
meeting details. Hope you can make it!

Understanding Occupancy and Dimming Control Strategies 
for LED Lighting

Bill Hudgins, Energy Lighting Specialist at Lighting Associates

LED lamps have a lifespan and electrical efficiency that is several times 
better than incandescent lamps, and significantly better than most 

fluorescent lamps, with some chips able to emit more than 100 lumens per 
watt. The LED lamp market is projected to grow more than 12-fold over 

the next decade, from $2 billion in the beginning of 2014 to $25 billion in 
2023.Lighting control systems are employed to maximize the energy 

savings from the lighting system, satisfy building codes, or comply with 
green building and energy conservation programs.

Lunch is provided.

September 15, 2015 / 11:30am – 1:00pm

3216 S. Brentwood Blvd.

Brentwood, MO 63119

Register here: http://www.eventbrite.com/e/aee-september-meeting-
understanding-occupancy-and-dimming-control-strategies-for-led-lighting-

tickets-18356233990

Please RSVP by 9/11/15 (tickets not required). Non-members welcome.
Interested in joining or becoming more involved?

Email us at president@aeestl.org.
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Month Topic Date/Location

September LED Lighting & Controls 9/15 in Brentwood, MO

October Ameren Tour Night TBD

November Meeting in Partnership with USGBC TBD

December Emerging Clean Technologies TBD

Here’s what’s coming up for the rest of 2015.

We look forward to seeing you at one of the upcoming meetings!

Scheduled Topics
(Preliminary)

If you are interested in presenting for a monthly meeting or have an 
interesting topic please let us know. We are always looking for feedback 

from the members and new topics to discuss each month.

Email us at president@aeestl.org.

We are looking for sponsors!

Being a lunch sponsor means providing lunch at a meeting and a donation 
of $300, which gets you or your company recognition at the meeting and a 

logo on our website (http://www.aeestl.org/).



World Energy Engineering Congress 2015
AEE is very pleased to bring the World Energy Engineering Congress 
(WEEC) to Orlando for 2015. Now in its 38th year, the WEEC is well-
recognized as the most important energy event of national and 
international scope for end users and energy professionals in all areas of 
the energy field.

Learn more at http://www.energycongress.com/.

Secretary
Annie Smith

Meet the Board Members

At-Large
Denzel John

Treasurer
John Lavallee

Vice President
Tom Schmidt

President
Ryan Corrigan


